
From: Cyane Crump <ccrump@HistoricRichmond.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 12:47 PM 

To: Phillips, Winston D. - DPW 

Cc: Danielle Worthing Porter; Holma, Marc; Benjamin, Lamont L. - DPW; 

Vasco, Mark; Lee Cooper; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Subject: RE: Item 12 Ord 2021-159 (E. Main Wmsbg Ave Right of Way- John 

Woodward House) 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Winston –  

 

Thank you for providing this additional and clarifying information on this project. We are also grateful to 

you and your team for taking the time to meet with us and explain the details of the project and the 

limits of disturbance. I am copying Matthew Ebinger in the City Planning Department to let him know 

that we have no objection to proposed Ord 2021-159 relating to the project. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Cyane 

 

 
 
Cyane Crump 
Executive Director 
 
Historic Richmond 

Building on history 
4 East Main St., Suite 1C  
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
tel: 804.643.7407 
fax: 804.788.4244 
ccrump@historicrichmond.com 
HistoricRichmond.com 

 
Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and YouTube. 

 

From: Phillips, Winston D. - DPW <Winston.Phillips@richmondgov.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 9:25 AM 

To: Cyane Crump <ccrump@HistoricRichmond.com> 

Cc: Danielle Worthing Porter <DPorter@HistoricRichmond.com>; Holma, Marc 

<marc.holma@dhr.virginia.gov>; Benjamin, Lamont L. - DPW <Lamont.Benjamin@Richmondgov.com>; 

http://www.historicrichmond.com/
https://www.facebook.com/HistoricRichmond
https://twitter.com/historicRVA
http://instagram.com/historicRVA
http://www.youtube.com/user/historicRVA


Vasco, Mark <mvasco@wrallp.com>; Lee Cooper <lcooper@RDACIVIL.com> 

Subject: Item 12 Ord 2021-159 (E. Main Wmsbg Ave Right of Way- John Woodward House) 

Importance: High 

 

[ EXTERNAL ]  

Good morning Ms. Crump – 

 

As we discussed, attached is further documentation of the intended fee take and impacts at the 

John Woodward house on the E. Main/Williamsburg Intersection project.  Included for your 

review is a display and letter outlining our intent.  

 

This project is planned to go before the Planning Commission on Monday July 19th. I am hopeful 

these documents will assist in obtaining your concurrence.  If you need additional clarification 

please let me know.    

 

Thank you for reaching out to the City on this important transportation improvement project. 

 

Winston D. Phillips, PMP 

City of Richmond  - CIP Project Manager/Engineer 

Office: 804-646-5994 

 






